
Dear Friends,
What an exciting week it has been! In chapel on Wednesday, we heard 2 incredible messages from our senior speakers 
and on Monday night we witnessed the water baptisms of 20 students who wanted to publically declare their faith and 
commitment to Jesus! Moments like these are pure evidence that God is at work in our lives!
Next week in Chapel
On Monday, we have the privilege of hearing from Vice President of Student Development, Paul Banas who will bring 
the word from Acts 13:1-14:28. Wednesday is our Awards and Honors Chapel and Friday, President Castleberry will 
share from Acts 15:1-35.
Dead Sea Scrolls-Lecture
This Sunday, April 18th at Cedar Park Church in Bothell at 6pm there will be a special lecture (free of charge) on the 
Dead Sea Scrolls. Author and Executive Director of The D e a d  S e a  S c ro lls  F o u n d a tio n , Dr. Weston W. Fields will be 
teaching on the topic. For RSVP or Questions email seascrollsevent@aol.com <mailto:seascrollsevent@aol.com> or 
Contact Maria Lancaster at 206-391-5042. This is a great and informative opportunity you don't want to miss!
Human Trafficking Awareness
In our continued efforts to fight Human Trafficking our Social Justice team, E m b a rg o  is holding a car wash next Friday, 
April 23rd from 3-6pm. All proceeds will go towards helping rescue and restore those forced into child and sexual 
slavery in Haiti. If you are available to help please email Embargo@Northwestu.edu 
< mailto:Embargo@Northwestu.edu> or simply meet in the parking lot of the Greeley center next Friday.
Baptisms
The water baptisms were incredible to witness and be a part of! We are so proud of those of you who took your faith to 
a new level and are excited for the great things ahead! If you were one of those 20 students who were baptized, please 
stop by the Campus Ministries office next week to pick up a baptism certificate. This is a great document to help you 
remember the public statement that you made in front of your friends.

Prayer
Please continue to pray for the needs of our friends and community. There is such power in prayer and I believe that 
when we intercede for others, God begins working in unimaginable ways!

Have a wonderful time at Evening tonight!

Pastor Phil
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